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Memorandum 

WESLEY MAUL 

Interim Director 

The Florida Division of Emergency Management (DEM) has completed its review of the 2017/2018 
Hazards Analysis updates. The evaluation indicates the analysis meet the criteria outlined in the 
contract. Please note that in order to fulfill all requirements of the contract, proof of distribution to 
the Local Emergency Planning Committee and proof of notification of the availability of the 
Hazards Analysis information to Section 302 facilities/response agencies and a final version of the 
data is required to be up-loaded to "SharePoint by June 30, 2018. 

If you have any questions or require additional assistance, please contact me at (850) 815-4314. 
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